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MAPA NEWS

Mid-American Pilots Association

What’s going on?
Our flying club has yet another solo student!
Cameron Couch soloed on Thanksgiving Day in the
Jabiru! Since that time
he has taken the written
and is very close to
finishing up his Private
Pilots License.

| Josh Magruder, the first
club member to get his

. PPL, got his Instrument Rating in January. He is also
R\g closing in on the requirements for Commercial License.

The Jabiru is officially SOLD! We are actively looking and have a couple of options
in line to better fit our members’ needs. Stay tuned for updates on the next
aircraft.

Our next FLY-IN is scheduled for April
10th! It will be a breakfast fly-in,
starting at 7am CENTRAL time and
running until 11am CENTRAL time. We
will have our famous omelet bar, loads
of coffee, pancakes, eggs, and more! We

hope to see you there, spread the word!



